0 8 MAR 2010

David Edmunds
Chair
Legal Services Board
7th Floor
Victoria House
Southampton Row
LONDON
WC1B 4AD

2-March 2010

Dear David,

Draft Business Plan

Thank you for your letter of 22 December 2009 which was addressed to the former Counsel General.

I am pleased to note your programme of work and I particularly welcome your commitment to improving diversity in the legal workforce. I am very keen to encourage talented people from under-represented groups into the legal profession and have recently commissioned a report on the social background of lawyers in Wales. I am due to meet your Chief Executive on 10 March 2010 and I am looking forward to this opportunity to discuss these issues with him.

Yours sincerely

John Griffiths AC/AM

Counsel General and Leader of the Legislative Programme Cwnsler Cyffredinol ac Arweinydd y Rhaglen Deddfwriaethol